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Club Duties 
If you are unable to fulfill your duty,  

PLEASE FIND A REPLACEMENT,  
then let the meeting chair know.  

 

April 19th, 2017 

Front Door Greeters: 

Bob Wall & Mark Winkelmans 

Front-of-House: 

Karin Mattern 

Invocation : 

Kris Rongve 

Introductions: 

Terry Rogers 

Rotary Minute: 

San Mahara  

50/50: 

Patrick Maguire 

Sgt At Arms: 

Denise Davidson 

 

April 26th, 2017 

Front Door Greeters:  

Dawne Anderson & Pat Cox 

Front-of-House: 

Karin Mattern 

Invocation:  

San Mahara 

Introductions:  

Darryl Shaw 

Rotary Minute:  

Karin Mattern 

50/50:   

Patrick Maguire 

Sgt @ Arms: 

Daryl Knievel 

 

May 3rd, 2017 

Front Door Greeters:  

Nelson Allen & Dennis McArthur 

Front-of-House: 

Terry Rogers 

Invocation:  

Caitlin Mangiacasale-Ashford 

Introductions:  

Eileen Tatton 

Rotary Minute:  

Rod Mont 

50/50:   

Bill Brendon 

Sgt @ Arms: 

Don Bonner 

 

Club Anniversaries. 

No Anniversaries this week.  

Weekly Wake-up 
Upcoming Programs 

  April 19th - Joel Nikkel, Leadership Vancouver Island & Business Meeting  

  April 26th - Kelly McBride, Central Vancouver Island Multicultural Society 

  May 3rd - TBA  
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Newsletter Date: 
April 19th, 2017 

Please send content and photos for the Weekly Wake-up to robbmowbray@telus.net 

Club Birthdays 

No Birthdays this week.  

Another New Member to join the ranks of Daybreak... 
The following new member has been approved by the board. Anyone not in agreement in 
accepting this new member please advise a member of the board within 7 days. 

Name: Janice Perrino 

Classification: Health Care 

Proposed By: Doug Pearson 

 

Fourth needed for Golf 
Tourney Team... 
Don and Beverley Bonner and  
Robb Mowbray are looking for a 
fourth player to join their team for 
Daybreak Spring Classic. Anyone 
wishing to play with these fun and 
friendly people, please contact Don 
or Robb. 

Meeting Notes: 

Henry Traa 

Meeting Notes: 

Randall Taylor 

Meeting Notes: 

Terry Rogers 



Rotary Contacts 

Club President: 

Neil Sorsdahl 

Past President: 

Eileen Tatton 

Vice President: 

Evelyn Boegh 

Club Secretary: 

Ron Blank 

Club Treasurer: 

Anna Jones 

Club President Elect: 

Nathan Thornton 

 

International Service Director: 

San Mahara 

Community Service Director: 

Harry Stephan 

Youth Service Director: 

Scott Bradford 

Club Service Director: 

Don Bonner 

Member Service Director: 

Ken Hammer 

 

Bulletin Editor: 

Robb Mowbray 

 

Assistant Governor Area 4: 

 Bev Hilton, Oceanside 

District Governor 2016-2017: 

Joanne Croghan  

RI President 2016-2017: 

John Germ 

 

~~~~~~~~ 

Make-ups 
To ensure that your make-up 

information is properly recorded, 

send any info on extra meetings 

attended, extra committee work, 

service projects, online work, etc. 

to Denise Davidson.  

 

~~~~~~~ 

Four Way Test 
1. Is it the TRUTH? 

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3. Will it build GOODWILL and 

BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all 

concerned? 

 

Meeting Notes - Apr. 12/17 submitted by Robb Mowbray, photos by ??? 

Perhaps the meeting opened with Rod Mont leading us in O Canada. For sure the national anthem 

was sung. Then it’s likely that Terry Rogers provided the Invocation. 

After which, Dave Perry probably asked for visiting Rotarians and 

Guests so they could be introduced. That led to the inevitable assign-

ing of tables for breakfast by Sgt-at-Arms Dave Thompson.  

Following the delicious breakfast, consisting of bacon, sausage, garlic 

scrambled eggs, fried potatoes maybe pancakes, fruit, yogurt  and a 

couple gallons of coffee, meeting attendees enjoyed a Rotary Minute 

from Patrick Maguire, assuming he was there.  

Then a lovely presentation was likely made by Sarah Kirkhope and other RYLA students, our guest 

speakers for the day. This is, of course, assuming they also showed up.  

There was probably a few other Announcements made...well, maybe. 

Then Bonnie Murrell executed the 50-50 draw...or I expect so, since 

she was schedule to do so. Then Dave Thompson should have called 

for fines and happy bucks.  

Lastly, the 4-way test would have been recited by all in attendance and 

then members went on their merry way… 

...assuming a meeting was held.  

THIS HAS BEEN YOUR FAKE NEWS BULLETIN PRESENTATION 
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Rotary Club Meet ings  
Monday – Parksville, Bayside Inn, Noon 

1st, 2nd, 3rd Tuesday – Nanaimo North, Nanaimo Golf Club, 6:10 pm 
Wednesday – Nanaimo Oceanside, Longwood Meeting Rm upstairs 5 p.m. 

Thursday – Lantzville – ABC Restaurant on Mary Ellen Drive, 7 a.m. 

Friday – Nanaimo – Coast Bastion Inn, 12:15 p.m. 
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a photo should go here 

a photo should go here 

 

This is what happens when two Rotarians live under the same roof 

and have nothing better to do…. 

...and no meeting notes or pictures.  


